
 

New Families, 

 

We are so excited to welcome you all to Episcopal Collegiate for the 2021-2022 school year! 

 

Several communication pieces have been distributed in the last few weeks, and we know that 

this can feel a bit overwhelming. A friendly reminder to head to our Back to School 

Resources section found on the website. On this page, you will find the following: 

• Community Health Guidelines & Protocol 
• New Family Information 
• Summer Reading & Enrichment 
• Back to School Resources 

 
In addition to the items listed above, all school-wide communication pieces from the Head of 
School and Division Heads are archived in the dropdown titled “2021-2022 School 
Communication Archive” located on the left-hand side of each Back to School Resources page 
for easy reference. 
 
Have additional questions or would like to connect specifically with a parent in your child’s 
grade? Please find your grade level representative’s contact information here. 
 
We look forward to seeing you next week! 
 
Mary Jane Briggs 
Director of Admission | mjbriggs@episcopalcollegiate.org 
(Contact for Lower School) 
 
Mahlon Martin 
Assistant Director of Admission | mmartin@episcopalcollegiate.org 
(Contact for Middle and Upper School) 
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